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Updates from Committee Meeting 

 

1. Setting Goals 

 

By August, the committee will: 

 

• Report regularly on academic progress, including Milestones, MAP, and STAMP 

testing and offer guidance to the board  

• Develop a plan to support target-language learning in AY 2021-2022 

• Develop recommendations for approaching race-conscious instruction through 

curricula and other learning activities 

 

2. Monthly Meeting 

 

A. Committee: Additional Support for Target-Language Learning 

a. School leadership discussed tangible strategies to take place this year to 

advance target language learning support 

i. Additional staff training on DLI, including teachers who are not target 

language teachers 

ii. Developing graphic to explain progression of students in DLI 

curriculum to share with parents/community 

b. School leadership also committed to plan for AY 21-22. Potential areas 

include:  

i. ECP programming 

ii. Partnership with external stakeholders, including university 

researchers / student educators 

c. Next step: Plan in writing for Fall 2021 

 

B. GLOBE efforts on race-conscious curricula: 

a. Members of Academic Committee met with Diversity Committee to share 

work across committees 



b. Academic Committee discussed doing data collection, including conducting a 

survey of teachers, to capture current efforts in race-conscious curricula 

already underway and where teachers and staff may see areas for 

improvement. Sabrina Manns volunteered to draft survey for review in May 

Academic Committee Meeting. 

c. Aim is to engage in concrete data collection, listening, and planning between 

now and Fall 2021 to prepare committee to continue to make race-conscious 

curricula a high-priority effort in next school year. 

 

3. Academic Testing  

 

GLOBE will be conducting Milestones testing in April and May (currently underway) 

and will conduct MAP/STAMP testing. AC will provide an update on these efforts at our 

June BOD meeting.  

 

4. Next Meeting 

 

May 14th at 1:30pm.  

 

 

End of Report 


